
From: Laurel Ellis <> 
Sent: 26 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C12 amendment to Neighbourhood Plan consultation 
 

To whom it may concern : 
I would like to express my support for the amendment. I believe it should have been 
included and specified in the Neighbourhood Plan, and I am pleased the Town 
Council are making this amendment. The referendum on the plans for the site, so 
important for the town, was 85% in favour of the Community Right to Build Order, 
itself a type of Neighbourhood Plan, and the town had designed the site to meet its 
needs, with housing for rent, at truly affordable rates, skills training and restoration if 
the Brunel Building to name but a few. The very important flood defences and 
Biodiversity protections are even more important in the light of both the housing 
crisis and the climate crisis. 
Thank you for making sure that this will be included in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
Sincerely 
Laurel Ellis 
14 Quarry Close, Totnes TQ9 5.FA 


